NOTICE - JUNIOR COLLEGE

As per the directives issued by the Government of Maharashtra, XI
Standard Annual Examination that was to start on Saturday, 21° March
2020 is postponed till further notice as a preventive measure against
the spread of COVID-19.

The revised notice/timetable for the said examination will be put up on
college website in due course. Students and Parents are requested to
keep checking college website on daily basis for updates.

The College Library and Canteen will also be closed currently for
students. Students are advised not to come to college as a
precautionary measure.
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